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The following employees are recognized 
for their hard work and dedication on: 
 

10/14………Norm Denny………….35 years 
10/17………Kevin Coon..………15 years 

 
 

Macade (Mac) Paulson is shown above (top) holding right and left hand rail 

reinforcements made from 1.5mm thick high strength steel. The dies that produce 

these parts were made here at Greenville Tool & Die with a combined effort from 

program management, simulation, CAD design, CNC machine, and build. Pictured 

(bottom) left to right: Brad Throop, Nate Akin, Dwayne MacLaren, Nick Feuerstein 

Gaven Tift, and Jay Vlahas. Their exceptional quality in workmanship is an 

accomplishment we are very proud of. Good job men.  

OCTOBER 

2020 

We would like to take the opportunity 
to wish the following GTD employees 
a Happy Birthday: 
 
10/2…………Jamie Sellers 
10/4…………Jordan Melching 
10/5…………Macade Paulson 
10/5…………Blake Shotko 
10/6…………Dwayne MacLaren  
10/13……….David Scott 
10/16……….Josh Brewington 
10/17………..Kevin Lipp 
10/20………..Mark Cazier 
10/22…………Neal Fisher 
10/22…………Ashton Mead 
10/26…………Jay Vlahas 
10/30…………John Meyer 

October is National Employee 
Ownership Month, and at Greenville 

Tool & Die, we are proud to be an 
Employee Owned Company since 2005. 
Thank you to our employee owners for 

their direct investment into the 
success of their company. 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

  

«AddressBlock»«Zip_Code» 

  
 

Due to the Covid-19 precautions, Greenville Tool & Die 
has cancelled all on-site blood drives. If you choose to 
do so, here are some other locations in the area that 
you may donate blood: 
 

 
 

October 2, 2020 
Belding Community Center-Belrockton 
108 Hanover Street 
Belding, MI  48809 
12pm-5:45pm 
 
October 12, 2020 
Calvary Baptist Church 
12501 Montcalm Avenue NE 
Greenville, MI  48838 
1-6:45pm 

October 30,2020 
First Baptist Church-Stanton 
134 N. Lincoln 
Stanton, MI  48888 
12pm-4:45pm 
 
December 4,2020 
Belding Community Center-Belrockton 
108 Hanover Street 
Belding, MI  48809 
12pm-5:45pm 

 

Employee Hearing Test 
Monday, October 12, 2020 

 

      REMINDER: For accurate testing, 
 please use hearing protection  

         over the weekend prior to the test. 

Matt Greenhoe w/ son Kamdyn Hofstetter: Successful Youth Hunt 2020 
 

STAY SAFE AND PLEASE PRACTICE  

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 31, 2020  

Eric Mills 
CNC Machinist 

Diego Torres 
Die Maker Apprentice 

Ty Wood 
Co-Op Student 

Josh Taylor 
Apprentice CNC Machinist 

 Congratulations to Apprentice 
Tool & Diemaker Justin Ross and 
his new wife Christy who were 

married on September 19th. Best 
wishes to Mr. & Mrs. Ross for a 

long and happy life together. 

The 2020 GTD Bow/Crossbow Buck Pool is open to GTD employees, their 
spouses, and dependent children. The contest ends November 14th with all 
entries measured by midnight on November 19th. See Brett Tomkinson,  
Jeff Waite, Blake Shotco, or Macade Paulson to sign up. Safe Hunting.  

 


